

Andy O'Brien - Returning Officer

Uttoxeter Rural Parish Council Please Nicky Gilligan

ask for:

Direct 01283 508332

Dial:

Date: 10 September 2021

Dear Parish Clerk (Uttoxeter Rural Parish Council)

Casual Vacancy Parish of Uttoxeter Rural

I refer to your Notice of Vacancy in respect of the above casual vacancy and confirm that as I have not received a request from ten electors for an election to take place, it is for your Council to co-opt a replacement member.

The appointment should be made as soon as practicable and I would be grateful if you could forward the name and address of the new Member to the Elections Team in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Andy O'Brien Returning Officer

elections@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk